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PE DAYS for RECEPTION CLASS

Reception PE Days will take place on
Tuesdays and Fridays. Could you
please send your child into school

wearing their PE Kits on these days.

Many thanks

Poppy,AppeoI

ROYAL BRITISH LEGION POPPY APPEAL

We have Poppies and merchandise in the
School office. Everything costs £1.

If you would like your child to purchase a
poppy or if you would like to purchase one
yourself please send your child in to school

with the correct money.

This is an amazing charity and we appreciate
any support towards this.




CLOTHING DONATIONS

We would be grateful for any donations of
clothing for children aged 2-6 years. We
would be extremely grateful for any
donations of socks and trousers.

Many thanks again for your continued
support.










